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Here we are at the end of another very busy week! 
It was lovely to see all the parents that came to our 
first Eid Celebration on Monday. The children had 
a fantastic time celebrating and tasting the 
wonderful food. 
 
Please remember that Monday 1st May is a Bank 
Holiday and Tuesday 2nd May is Strike day and 
school will be closed to pupils.  

 
Robins Class News 

This week robins have had a fantastic week 
celebrating both Xavi’s and Tim’s 7th Birthdays. 
We practiced party turn taking games and had a 
great dance off!!  

We also had a great Eid party with lots of arts, 
crafts and food to get stuck into.  

It was great to get back into the water at castle as 
our confidence has grown a lot over the year so 
we are now very confident when in the water!  

Have a fab weekend! 

 

Wolfson Class News 

Wolfson Class have been learning about the 
month of Ramadan. On Monday, Wolfson pupils 
had the opportunity along with many other 
classes to celebrate Eid al-Fitr with the rest of the 
school. Pupils could engage and interact with a 
range of fantastic activities. This includes tasting 
traditional foods, exploring patterns with henna, 
listening to music and reading about Islam. 
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Shoes Donation 

Deichmann have very kindly donated some school 
shoes, ranging from child size 6 up to adult size 2, if 
you would a pair please let your child’s teacher know 
and we will arrange for them to come home. 

 

Donation Request  

Our horticultural area is starting to come to life! To 
protect some of our plants from rot/insects, we would 
be hugely grateful for any donations of:  

 Straw  
 Woodchip 
 Timber (untreated, approx. 4x4x 1m)  
 Horticultural mesh  

Thank you for any support you can offer - We can't 
wait to show you what grows!    

Milton Country Park – You Can Bike Too! 

If someone you care for would like to ride a bike, 
but a conventional bike is too difficult, how about 
trying a special bike instead? Special bikes have 
three wheels or four and are for individuals, or 
two, or even three people. There is even a bike 
that can take a wheelchair and a bike that is 
pedalled using hands only.  

Milton Country Park has a collection of special 
bikes that are available on Sunday mornings to 
ride around the park. There are two sessions at 
11:00 and 11:45. Spaces are limited and need to 
be booked online and the cost is £5 per session. 
See the Milton Country Park website and look for: 
“You can bike too” under the “Activities” tab. The 

direct link is: 
https://www.miltoncountrypark.org/youcanbiketoo  

SJCS Family Fun Day - Sunday 21st May 

 

Please find attached the poster for our event on the 
21st May 2-5pm. The afternoon is similar to a school 
fete with pay as you go activities and stalls selling 
food, drinks as well as such things as hair feathers, 
glitter tattoos, face painting and lucky dip to name but 
a few. We aim to keep prices around pocket money 
level (20-50p) with a couple of more expensive items.  

SJCS Family Fun Day - Sunday 21st May 2-5pm tickets on 
Sunday 21 May | St John’s College School Parents’ 
Association | FIXR 

 

Best wishes 

Charlotte  
Charlotte Whysall-Headteacher 


